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16th May 2022

STUDY LEAVE

Dear Parents and Carers,

In response to some questions we have received regarding Year 11 study leave for this year’s GCSE examinations, please note the following:

· Study leave is strongly discouraged by Ofsted and the DfE whilst students are in the midst of their exam season.

· Research has proven that students who attend school regularly throughout their exam season achieve better results than those who begin study leave too early.

· Our own experience at JPC is that our students are often still completing vital aspects of their coursework, as well as receiving high quality tuition, during their exam season and that they benefit greatly from attending school during this time.

Therefore, in order to ensure the best possible outcomes for our students, we have the following arrangements in place this year:

· The Leavers’ Assembly on 27th May is not the start of study leave for Year 11 students.

· All students will be expected to attend their normal timetable up until Monday 13th June.

· Students who do not study GCSE Science will begin their study leave straight after the Maths exam, at lunchtime on Monday 13th June.

· Students who are sitting GCSE Science will have a study session that afternoon and begin their study leave from Tuesday 14th June.

· ALL students will be expected to attend study sessions to help prepare for any remaining exams after Monday 13th June. You will be contacted on an individual basis before Whit half term to outline which sessions your child is expected to attend.

In addition to the above, we are also putting on two optional enrichment days for our Year 11 leavers. These will involve a mix of Learning For Life sessions and fun activities and will take place on Thursday 30th June and Friday 1st July.

All that remains to be said is thank you for your support during your child’s time with us in the JPC community and Good Luck to them for the exams!

Yours faithfully,

Phill Arrowsmith

Headteacher

Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home

[image: image1.jpg]JOSEPH PAXTON CAMPUS



[image: image2.jpg]o |

Of’s'(’vc.(ed

Outstanding

Provider



[image: image2.jpg][image: image3.jpg]Artsmark
Gold Award

Awarded by Arts
Council England




[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.jpg]Healthy



[image: image6.png]Xx,

cannexions x>
AWARD

careers education & guidance




[image: image3.jpg][image: image7.jpg]


 


[image: image8.png]GREEN FLAG



